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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 4:02 PM
To: Rebecca Pons; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Crystal Weaver; jrobins@ascentenergy.us; mward@ascentenergy.us; jamos@blm.gov; 

Deborah McKinney
Subject: RE: [EXT] revised-signed Ascent C-141

RE: [EXT] revised-signed Ascent C-141 Emperor Oil Co. Federal Gas B Com#001. DOR 03/12/2019 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5409. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 3:23 PM 
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD 
<Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] revised-signed Ascent C-141 
 
2RP-5409 
 

Amalia Bustamante 
EMNRD-Oil Conservation Division-District II 
575-748-1283 EXT. 113 
 
 

From: Rebecca Pons <office2@sesi-nm.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 1:17 PM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] revised-signed Ascent C-141 
 

Hi Amalia, 
My apologies for the delay, as I have been awaiting signature from the representative with Ascent 
Energy, and it has been a Monday for sure :/  
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Thank you 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  

Rebecca Pons 

 
Environmental Coordinator 
Safety and Environmental Solutions, Inc.  
Office: (575)397-0510 
Cell: (575)441-0980 
  
  
  
From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD [mailto:Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us]  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 3:28 PM 
To: Rebecca Pons <office2@sesi-nm.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] revised-signed Ascent C-141 
  
Thanks Rebecca, 
  
We shall wait for your C-141 re-submittal.  😊 
  

Amalia Bustamante 
EMNRD-Oil Conservation Division-District II 
575-748-1283 EXT. 113 
  
  
From: Rebecca Pons <office2@sesi-nm.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 1:35 PM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] revised-signed Ascent C-141 
  

Hi Amalia and team, 
I apologize for my impatience; as I am dealing with an impatient customer, who is receiving pressure from not only the 
State but the BLM as well.  We have took proactive measures by Micro Blazing the pasture area, however Jim Amos with 
the BLM has contacted me regarding the remediation plan.   I really appreciate all of your assistance with this.  Have a 
great weekend.   
  
  
Best Regards, 
  

Rebecca Pons 
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Environmental Coordinator 
Safety and Environmental Solutions, Inc.  
Office: (575)397-0510 
Cell: (575)441-0980 
  
  


